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“Please consider remembering Temple Beth David in your will or trust.” 

September Jewish School Schedule 

Sun 16 9:00am Jewish School 

  1:00pm WAFTY Meeting 

Tues 18  No School 

Sun 23 9:00an Jewish School 

Tues 25 4:15pm Hebrew School 

  6:30pm Teen Program 

   9th Grade Program 

Sun 30 9:00am Religious School 

September Shabbat Schedule 

Friday 7 7:00pm Family Shabbat Service 
With Foyer Dedication 

Saturday 8 9:00am Lay Led Minyan 

Sunday 9 7:30pm Erev Rosh Hashanah 

Monday 10 10:00am Rosh Hashanah 

  4:00pm Tashlich 

Tuesday 11 10:30am 2nd Day Rosh Hashanah 

Friday 14 7:30pm Shabbat Service 

Saturday 15 9:00am Lay Led Minyan 

Tuesday 18 7:30pm Kol Nidre 

Wednesday 19 10:00am Yom Kippur 

Friday 21 7:30pm Shabbat Alive Service 

Saturday 22 9:00am Lay Led Minyan 

Sunday 23 7:00pm Erev Sukkot  

Friday 28 7:30pm Torah Shabbat Service 
Open House 

Saturday 29 9:00am Torah Study in Sukkah 

  10:30am Sukkot Tot Shabbat 

Sunday 30 7:00pm Erev Simchat Torah 

PLATINUM 
Shirley Ross 
Gene Broscow & Rachelle Wilson 
Joe & Sharon Hernandez 
Saul & Barbara Zenk 

 

GOLD 
Sean & Andrea Chait-Walter 
Aaron & Leslie Kern 
Robert Altman & Michelle Sandler 
Marv & Evelyn Marshall 
Charlie & Cathy Niederman 
Marlyn Phillips 

Howard & Diane Spielman 
Allan & Sandy Sobolew-Shubin 

SILVER 

Joel & Hallie Berman 
Frieda Rapoport Caplan 
Ian & Gayle Chait 
Michael & Kim Greenfield 
Lynne Horn 
Alan & Laurel Jarrick 
Jan Klein 
Deborah & Daniel Lelchuk 
Dan & Patti Levin 
Richard & Deanne Ruby 
Eric & Peggy Schiffer 
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Jill has just started at Temple Beth David as our new Jewish 

school director.  She comes in with a fresh perspective and many wonderful 

ideas on how to   reinvigorate our school.  She initially suggested instead of 

calling our sessions on Sunday, “Religious school” and on Tuesday, “Hebrew 

school” to call it all by the same name, “Jewish school.”  Personally, I like the 

Jew pride feeling I get when I say the name of our wonderful school.   

Already, Jill has reviewed our curriculum and has proposed innovative 

changes and additions to more readily engage our students whether they are starting out in              

Kindergarten or ready to be engaged in ninth grade.  We are bringing in new resources for our      

committed teachers, new books and interactive learning for our students, and, in essence,                    

reinvigorating our school experience.   

Our new director is a second generation Californian who grew up in the San Francisco Bay area.  

She spent a decade on the east coast in Boston and lived in Israel for three years.  Subsequently, she 

has continued to visit Israel many times.  She has a BA in History from UCLA, a Master of Arts in 

Jewish Education from Hebrew Union College- Jewish Institute of Religion, and has worked as a 

teacher and Jewish educator at JCCs, synagogues and Jewish day schools on the east and west coasts 

and even in Israel.  Jill is also a mother to a beautiful eight year old girl.   

Her philosophy of Jewish education is that everyone is on their own Jewish journey.  The purpose 

of Jewish education is to inspire people to "do Jewish" and equip them with the skills and knowledge 

to craft their own Jewish life.  She sees herself as a coach of Jewish learning inspiring students to live 

fully and proudly as Jews. 

You will enjoy meeting Jill and marvel at her knowledge about Jewish education.  We are looking 

forward to a good year of learning at our Jewish school at Temple Beth David.    

Meet our new Jewish School Director - Jill Jacobs 

Rabbi Myers September 2018 



 

 
 
 

 By the time you read this, our foyer will have a new look.  Our 

hope is to create a beautiful, inviting space for all to enjoy for     

generations to come.  Of course, changes like this don’t just happen 

by themselves. First and foremost, thank you to all of you who 

overwhelmingly donated your time and your resources to make this 

new space a reality.  Our foyer registry was a smashing success and 

I am humbled by the overwhelming response. Thank you also to our 

Beth David Board of Trustees who had the vision to make this foyer 

makeover idea a reality.  A special thank you as well to Edie Mino 

for going above and beyond in making all of this happen.  And I 

would be remiss if I did not also thank Debbie Lelchuk for her    

tremendous effort, Rabbi Myers for her ideas, and everyone else 

who supported this project.  Please join us on September 7 for our 

foyer dedication following Shabbat services.  Enjoy! 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 Eric Schiffer 

Eric Schiffer, President 

President’s Message 
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Beth David 
Brotherhood 

By Charlie Niederman September 2018 

Brotherhood had a busy and successful month in August.  For the car show our volunteers provided 

excellent support for every needed task, from setting up to cleaning up, and for the barbequing and 

serving.  Rick Katz as usual organized and did everything needed to make it a special event, includ-

ing getting Westminster's Mayor to attend.  The Mayor provided Rick with recognition from the city 

for all his efforts.  Special thanks to Scott Telford, Lee Netzer, Steve Harris, Robin Harrison, Jerrold 

Korn, Jon Alban, Mitch Halbreich, David Fisher, Bob Blum, Michael Kanter, and Joel Berman, and 

any others I may have missed. 

 

The other event that made our month so busy was the Annual Brotherhood Membership Barbeque.  

We provided the main course and drinks and the guests provided side dishes and desserts.  Chavurah 

members were invited and they swelled the attendance to more than 70.  Everyone enjoyed getting 

together, as you can see in the photo.  People lingered at the tables and games were provided for the 

children.   Everyone enjoyed being together at our last event before the school year begins.  Thanks 

are due to Lee Netzer, Jerrold Korn, Scott Telford, Jeff LeBoff, Robin Harrison, and everyone else 

that pitched in to help.  Also thanks to those who provided salads, side dishes, and very special des-

serts, including the giant chocolate cake from the Harris family.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to the start of the new religious school year with the new religious school director, 

and will provide a barbeque for those at the first day of school. 

 

Charlie Niederman, President 

Brotherhood works to support our temple, and to make us better men and better Jews. 
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 SISTERHOOD MATTERS! 

By Laurie Schneider, Sisterhood President 

SISTERHOOD 

September 2018 

SISTERHOOD MATTERS…  
 

September… Rosh Hashanah…the beginning of a New Year. Since I spent all of my 

professional life as a teacher, and September was always the beginning of a new 

school year (I know it’s recently changed to August in many places, but still…), it 

always seemed to me that we got the placement of the New Year just right. A time to 

look back at the past: what did we do right, what mistakes were made? And a time to 

look to the future: how can we be better? This always worked for me on both a 

personal and professional level. Now, as Sisterhood president, I ask forgiveness for 

any mistakes I may have made, and look to how I can improve as a person and as a 

leader. I hope you will join me on this journey.  

 

The first thing we can do is join Sisterhood. I want to thank the many women who 

have already joined Sisterhood this year. Your dues help support our many projects at 

Beth David. If you haven’t sent your dues in yet, I hope you will do so quickly. Soon 

you will see a small turquoise gemstone on many members’ name badges. This is to 

signify those who are current Sisterhood members. Thank you to Mickey Lewin for 

doing the work on this, and I hope the number of special turquoise-dotted name 

badges will increase and we will all wear them proudly! 

 

You may have already seen a notice in Shavuah Tov, but I want to help spread the 

message that we have a very special Stitch-a-Mitzvah project underway. The Women 

of Reform Judaism Pacific District Convention will be in San Diego in October. We 

are collecting knitted or crocheted beanies for women in need (homeless or 

undergoing chemo). The patterns are very easy. (I’ve already finished one!) If you are 

interested, please contact Deb Lelchuk at socialaction@templebethdavid.org for more 

information. We will need completed beanies by October 10 to bring with us to the 

convention. 

 

I wish each and every one of you a sweet and meaningful New Year! 

 

Shalom, 

Laurie Schneider 

Sisterhood President 

 

 

 

     

mailto:socialaction@templebethdavid.org
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Along the Gaza border there was a demonstration 

today including an incendiary balloon incident and 

a hand grenade attack against IDF forces.  The 

Times of Israel reported that 5,000 demonstrated 

and 180 were injured.  The clash came amid reports 

that Israel is involved in indirect talks with Hamas, 

via UN and Egyptian mediation for a long term 

truce.  

 

As for the peace proposal reportedly in preparation 

by the US administration, there has been a leak that 

the proposal will reject the Palestinian position to 

allow their refugees to return to Israel.  As I write 

this it is reported that US has announced that it is 

cutting all funding to the United Nations Relief and 

Works Agency for Palestinian Refugees 

(UNRWA).  Currently the US provides 30%of the 

budget.  It has been reported that Germany may 

provide the funding.  While refugees right of return 

to Israel was destined to be a non-starter, removing 

it from the negotiations leaves the Palestinians one 

less negotiating point.  It will be one more reason 

for them not to participate.  But that pales in 

comparison to the withdrawal of UNRWA funding.  

From the PLO vantage point the US can no longer 

be a neutral party and may have lost most of its 

clout if the Germans do cover the US funding 

withdrawal.  I won't go into the reasons the PLO 

refugee position is probably flawed, but that makes 

little difference in what is now the reduced chance 

to bring Palestinians and Israelis to the negotiating 

table.  Peace seems even further off.  

 

The Nation State Law passed by the Knesset in 

July remains a serious concern, as its effect is felt.  

By far the objection that has drawn the most 

attention in Israel and worldwide is that of the 

Israeli Druze.  They held a demonstration on 

August 4th in Tel Aviv's Rabin Square that drew 

50,000.  Because the rights of Jews in Israel are 

given priority, it means that the Druze citizens, 

who voluntarily serve in the Israel Defense Force, 

are now denied equal rights.  At this time the ruling 

coalition is in no mood to concede any changes to 

the law. "Despite our unlimited loyalty to the state, 

the state does not consider us equals," was included 

in a statement by Sheik Maufak, the Druze 

religious leader in Israel.  Senior IDF leaders have 

spoken in support of their Druze comrades in arms.  

Druze officers have risen to senior IDF positions 

and their loyalty is unquestioned.  It is interesting 

that during the Temple's recent Israel trip we met 

and had lunch with a Druze guide who actively 

supported Israel.  

 

The following Sunday Israeli Arabs demonstrated, 

drawing 30,000 participants who decried the 

Nation State Law. The Arab Israelis 

disappointment and frustration became very 

obvious.   While asked by the organizers not to 

bring flags, there were PLO flags at the event.  It 

may have shown their frustration, but it met strong 

objections from some Israelis, and did not help 

their cause with other Israelis. 

  

To highlight a long standing issue,  Rabbi Josh 

Weinberg, Executive Director of The Association 

of Reform Zionists of America, ARZA, in his 

weekly email pointed out the disproportionate 

power of the small far right religious parties in the 

governing coalition. There was a decision by 

Transportation Minister Yisrael Katz to cease 

construction on a badly needed  pedestrian bridge 

over the large central artery of Tel Aviv, the 

Ayalon highway.  The ultra-Orthodox protested 

this as a violation of a governing coalition 

agreement to refrain from work on Shabbat, 

compelling Katz to halt work on the bridge, yet 

after the decision they claimed that they would not 

have left the coalition over Shabbat construction.  

The problem of the Tel Aviv bridge is merely the 

latest story highlighting a fundamental issue that 

prevails seven decades after the founding of the 

State. What is the place of Jewish public ritual 

observance in the Jewish state, and should a tiny 

minority be allowed to make the decision?  

 

Except for the ARZA comments most of the 

material was taken from The Times of Israel.  

 

Charlie Niederman  

ARZA   By Charlie Niederman 

Association of Reform Zionists of America 

Charlie Niederman, VP, Planning & Development 
September 2018 

https://arza.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f7d47da986d48ddb1933530b5&id=da32a1e38c&e=123673b11c
https://arza.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f7d47da986d48ddb1933530b5&id=da32a1e38c&e=123673b11c
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September 

at Beth David 
 

It doesn’t matter with which party you affiliate; Independent, Republican, 

Democratic, Green, Pink, Striped…..I think we can all agree on one thing:  

It takes a congregation to raise a synagogue!  Thank you to these special 

people who have helped ‘raise our synagogue’ this past year, and are 

helping again this year, and without whom I would be lost. 

 

Mulu Harrison 

Edie Mino 

Eileen Tobey 

Marlene Wedner 

Rita Woods 

 

And Ex Officio: 

Steve Loken 

Laurie Schneider 

Richard Woods 

 

If any one of you out there feels the mad urge to help out, just let me 

know.  Party affiliation not required! 

 

Shalom and love, 
Florence 
Florence Sudakow 

 Message from Membership Chair 
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The Kalish Family 
 
Thank goodness for pizza and bowling!  Otherwise Kam 

and David Kalish might never have met.  But they did 

meet, and of course, the rest is their history.  They met at 

a Jewish singles group pizza and bowling event.  So, those of you still looking for that 

one special person, you might consider the above! 

 

Kam was born in St. Louis, Missouri, but grew up in Phoenix, Arizona.  David was born 

in New Jersey and moved around a bit until he landed in Phoenix, as well.  Kam earned 

an associate degree in Hotel Management and worked in the field for several years.  

David got a degree in Electrical Engineering and has worked in that field ever since.  Kim 

ultimately became a preschool assistant teacher. 

 

David and Kam have two lovely daughters.  Jenny is twelve years old and will become a 

bat mitzvah in March, 2019.  Rachel is ten years old and is still studying.  All four 

Kalishes can be seen at Shabbat services, especially on Family Nights, where Jenny and 

Rachel sing in the Junior Choir, and Kam and David beam!  When not attending Temple, 

going to school, or working, the family enjoys going to baseball games, playing games, 

taking trips, and going out to dinner.   Hmm, anyone want to be adopted by them???? 

 

There are so many things the Kalishes likes about Temple Beth David.  They enjoy 

Shabbat family services and the religious school.  They love the small-Temple feel where 

we all feel like one big family.  And what the family initially liked the most, and which 

drew them to become part of the Beth David family….was the preschool when Rachel 

attended.  The preschool was one of the reasons Kam and David chose Temple Beth 

David. 

 

And we are so glad they did!!!  

 Have you Met……………... 



 

 

SEND A MAZELGRAM TO A FRIEND 
 

October Birthdays 

October Anniversaries 

    Circle as many names as you wish and send this page together with 75¢ per greeting to: 

Renée Dorfman —13380 El Dorado Dr., #195-G Seal Beach, CA  90740 

 

Did we forget someone you know?  Any corrections or suggestions, please contact 

Renée (562) 598-9317 or dorfstein1@gmail.com 

 
PLEASE DO NOT MAIL TO THE TEMPLE OFFICE 

This must be mailed to my home address….  THANK YOU 
MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN September 25, 2018 

 
       Send this greeting from:  
 
       ___________________________________________________ 

                                     
      No. of greetings: ______ @ 75¢ each           $________Enclosed 

 

** Please make checks payable to TBD Sisterhood ** 

Sisterhood will send a Birthday or Anniversary greeting in your name 

9   Stephen Harris 

10  Rachel Brenneman 

11  Jeremy Bloch 

12  Crystal Bushinsky 

12  Monica Leff 

14  Jerrold Korn 

14  Yehuda Treiger 

15  Diane Spielman 

17  Stephen Groner 

   

1   Gloria Gleizer 

1   Garry Plotkin 

2   Jacki Brotchner 

4   Ira Bushinsky 

4   Alan Jarrick 

4   Darielle Podoksik 

4   Carolyn Secrist 

5   Maury Rosenberg 

6   Barbara Zenk 

8   Rick Perlstein 

1   Saul & Barbara Zenk 

2   Alex & Jane Bogomolny 

5   Donald & Gloria Schwartz 

9   David Black & Evelina Mardirossian 

11  Joshua & Tija Bushinsky 

24  Eric Frankenberg 

24  Cathy Niederman 

24  Gordon Phillips  

26  Robert Laham 

27  Sharon Hernandez 

29  Alex Litvak 

30  Julie Huniu 

30  Evelyn Marshall 

30  Susana Pollak 

17  Ruth Kramer 

19  Larry Davidoff 

19  Erin Ryan 

22  Joel Berman 

22  Sharon Bloch 

22  Michelle Sandler 

23  Jan Aven 

23  Karen Caplan 

23  Shirley Kahn 

11  Cyrus & Catherine Gipoor 

18  Scott & Melinda Koppel 

19  Daniel & Deborah Lelchuk 

25  Ted & Linda Cohen 

29  Isaac & Marina Indich 



 



 



 



 



 



 

     You are invited to join 

  Rabbi Myers & Cantor Linder 

for our 

35 minute service for little ones who can’t sit still.  
There will be interactive prayers & singing.   

Come join us for this fun service!! 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

AT TEMPLE BETH DAVID 

THURSDAYS, 10:30-NOON 

JULY 5, 12, 19, 26 

 

REGISTRATION - $50, $45 FOR TBD MEMBERS 

PAYABLE TO: 

DR. DON SCHWARTZ 

P.O. BOX 5151 

GARDEN GROVE, CA 92846 

THE HISTORY OF THE 

F.B.I. 

 

 

A FOUR-PART LECTURE SERIES AT TEMPLE BETH    

DAVID BY DR. DON SCHWARTZ, PROFESSOR EMERI-

TUS, CSU LONG BEACH 

 

 

 

 



 

To Our Temple Beth David Family: 

 

As most of you are aware, our Temple depends on donations to deliver the high quality of 

services to all of you.  We understand that many of you are still struggling with the recent 

economic downturn.  However, we have come up with a way that will allow you to donate to 

the Temple without spending a penny of your own money, plus you will actually save money 

on many purchases that you normally make! 

  

We would like to introduce you to Goodshop and Goodsearch.  Goodshop works with more 

than 5,000 stores that will provide all of you with discounts on what you normally buy and then 

will donate up to 20% of the purchase price to the Temple.  You will simply click on a link on 

the Temple Home Page, start saving money for your family and help the Temple out as 

well!  We have included an easy step-by-step signup guide with this letter.  Here are some 

examples of companies that participate in the program:   

 

Target, Macy’s, Nordstrom, Neiman Marcus, Sears, Sak’s, Apple, Old Navy, the Gap, Amazon, 

Office Depot, Petco, Staples, Dell, The Limited, Holiday Inn, Groupon, Levi’s, Lands End, 

Best Buy, 1-800 Flowers, 24 Hour Fitness, and Victoria’s Secret.   

 

These are companies that we all normally shop at, and by simply clicking on the link on the 

Temple website, you will be saving money for your family and actually raising money for the 

Temple.  In addition, you can also save money by dining out at participating restaurants and, at 

the same time, raising donations for the Temple as well.  It’s simple, free and easy to use, and 

the average family using the site over a year will actually raise more than $350 annually for the 

Temple.  Multiply that by our 300 families and we will raise more than $100,000 per year for 

the Temple!  This program really works.  Goodshop has raised more than $11 million for 

charitable organizations with this program. 

  

Likewise, we are also rolling out Goodsearch. By doing your internet searches through 

Goodsearch.com, which links with Yahoo, the Temple will receive a penny for every internet 

search.  If you can imagine how many internet searches you do, and your families do, this will 

also add up to real money for the Temple.  

  

We encourage all of you to participate and to help strengthen our Temple for all of us and for 

the generations to come.  

 

With best regards, 

 

Neil Kornswiet  Eric Schiffer  Nancy Meyers 

Ways and Means  President  Rabbi 

 

           CLICK HERE FOR INSTRUCTIONS 
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http://templebethdavid.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/Goodshop-and-Goodsearch-Letter-and-Instructions.pdf
http://www.goodsearch.com/goodshop.aspx
http://www.goodsearch.com/goodshop.aspx


 

 
TEMPLE FUNDS 
 
General Fund 
The Lelchuk Family in memory of Lea and Susan Crystal 
 In memory of Adriana Gurley 
Aaron & Leslie Kern in memory of Adriana Gurley 
Alex Bogomolny in memory of Alexander Bogomolny 
Jane Bogomolny in memory of Anna Loyeva 
Laurie Schneider in memory of Charlie Schneider 
 
Brotherhood Fund 
Howard & Candy Fox Tobey in memory of Raymond Fox 
Lois & Herb Abrams in memory of Adriana Gurley 
Jeff & Sue LeBoff in memory of Eve LeBoff 
 
Sisterhood Fund 
Howard & Candy Fox Tobey in memory of Dorothy Fox 
Alma Herman donation 
Laurie Schneider donation 
Cookie Ruby in memory of Reine Schecter 
Rivka & Allan Night in memory of Adriana Gurley 
Ted & Linda Cohen in memory of Adriana Gurley 
Amanda & Lisa Jacoby in memory of Adriana Gurley 
Rachelle Wilson donation 
Jan Klein Oneg Sponsor 
Mel & Mickey Lewin in memory of Adriana Gurley 
Robyn Michaeloff donation 
Beverly Strauss donation 
Elaine Rehman in memory of Ilonka, Caroline & Richard 
Kimberly Baldwin donation 
Sandra Friedman donation 
Mercedes Neves-Hatchwell donation 
Barbara Zenk donation 
 
Torah Fund 
Susan Abraham  

in memory of husband, Raymond Abraham M.D. 
 
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 
Frank Frankston in memory of Florence Frankston 
The Zeller Family in honor of Frederich’s Bar Mitzvah 
 In honor of Robin Harrison 
Anne Hoogasian in memory of Berge Hoogasian 
 
Cantor Harry & Fay Newman Memorial Choir fund 
Laurie Schneider in memory of Arthur Moss 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOUNDATION FUNDS 
 
Caplan Family Outreach Fund 
Frieda Rapoport Caplan in memory of Tsipora Yanowa 
 In memory of Ruth Silver 
Karen Caplan in memory of Ruth Silver 
 
Dr. Leonard & Marjorie Brotchner Memorial Campership 
Fund 
Ruth Kramer & Family  

in memory of Florence & Maurice Harter 
Barbara Zenk in memory of Mae Freedman 
Barbara Becker in memory of Frieda Walfisch 
 
Rabbi Henri E. Front Memorial Scholar-in-Residence 
Fund 
Gordon & Eve Kramer in memory of Etta Kramer 
 
Jarrick Family Scholarship Fund 
Susan Abraham in memory of Vivian Gelfand 
 
Irma Moskowitz Fund for Lifelong Learning 
Irma Moskowitz in memory of Mel Keleman 
 In memory of Adriana Gurley 
 In memory of Phyllis Flickinger 
 In honor of Monica Leff & Michael Nageotte 
 In honor of Millie Vogel’s 90

th
 Birthday 

The Niederman Family in memory of Kenneth Bates 
Michael Myers in memory of Ethel Myers 
 
Roselle & Herbert Sommer Youth Enrichment Fund 
The Filkoff Family in memory of great aunt, Elaine Silver 
 
The Morton Wedner Memorial Special Projects Fund 
Cathy & Rick Katz in memory of Joseph Mariani 
 
Maureen Broscow Memorial Fund 
Eugene Broscow & Rachelle Wilson  
 In memory of Esther Broscow 
 
The Regina B. Front Mitzvah Fund 
Carl & Marilyn Kramer in memory of Mrs. Dejon Green 
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 The Temple Office Staff Thanks… 
 

 Jan Klein for editing the Megillah 
 Gloria Schwartz for ongoing office support & 

preparation for Shabbat services 
 

 

 HELP DEFRAY THE COST OF  

OFFICE SUPPLIES.  

 
The temple office buys a lot of office supplies. 

If you have any office supply store coupons, dis-
count cards, or e-mail sales advertisements, 
please share them with our office to help cut 

costs.   
 

Thank you to all who have donated!  We appreci-
ate your support!!!   

 
*Please make sure they are  
valid dates and not expired* 

 

If you have any unused envelopes, the 
TBD office would appreciate them.  

Please drop off any time!!! 
Thank you!!! 

 * Our Religious School /  

Youth Program is funded, in part, 

by the Annual Community 

Campaign of the Jewish 

Federation of Greater Long 

Beach & West Orange County 

 
 
 

Rabbi Nancy R. Myers 
 

Cantorial Soloist, Nancy Linder 
 

Director of Education, Jill Jacobs 
 

ECLC Director, Brooke Birdsall 
 

Office Manager, Edie Mino 
 

B’nei Mitzvah Educator, Larry Matalon 
 

Temple Secretary, Charlie Do 

 

Kitchen Supervisor, Mulu Skinner-White  
 

Maintenance Supervisor, Scott Whiteside 
 

Educator Emeritus, Irma Moskowitz, R.J.E. 
 

Piano Accompanist, Rob Woyshner 
 
 

 

President, ERIC SCHIFFER 
 

Vice President of Operations,  
STEVE KAHN 
 

Vice President of Ways & Means, 
FAITH PANTEL & EILEEN TOBEY 
 

Vice President of Finance, 
ALAN JARRICK 
 

Vice President of Membership, 
FLORENCE SUDAKOW 
 

Vice President of Education, 
ADAM BERNSTEIN 
 

Vice President of Religious Practices, 
ROBIN HARRISON 
 

Vice President of Planning & Development 
NEIL KORNSWIET 
 
 

Past President, AARON KERN 
 

Secretary, ANDREA CHAIT-WALTER  
 

Treasurer, MARC SERLIN 
 

Building & Grounds, DAVID BAROWAY 
 

Social Action Trustee, DEBBIE LELCHUK 
 

Adult EducationTrustee, IRMA MOSKOWITZ 
 

Publicity Co-Trustee, ROBERT ALTMAN & 
     MICHELLE SANDLER 
 

Youth Trustee, MITCHELL HALBREICH 
 

Programming Trustee, GAYLE CHAIT 
 

Brotherhood President, CHARLIE NIEDERMAN 
 

Sisterhood President, ANNE FARBER 
 

Choir Presidents, PAIGE BERZAK &  
CAITLIN GREENFIELD 

 

TBD offers FREE WIFI 
in the Social Hall.  

Password:  year5771 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
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TBD STAFF 

2018 - 2019 

TBD BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
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Contact the  

Temple Office  

to place 

your ad here 

(714)892-6623 
tbdavid@templebethdavid.org 
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YOUR AD 

HERE 
 

Please call the TBD Office or email tbdavid@templebethdavid.org for 

pricing and more information. 



 

31 

https://www.facebook.com/Temple-Beth-David-Westminster-110010202492998/?ref=hl
http://www.templebethdavid.org/
http://orangecountypreschool.org/
https://templebethdavid.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/OCT2018MG.pdf
http://www.goodsearch.com/goodshop.aspx
https://templebethdavid.org/membership-forms2/


 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

      1 
9:00am 
Lay Led 
Minyan 
 
6:30pm 
Selichot 
Program 

2 
2:00pm 
War Horse 

3 
 

4 
 

5 6 7 
7:00pm 
Family Shabbat 
Service 
 
Foyer Dedication 
 

8 
9:00am  
Lay Led 
Minyan 
 
 
 

9 
7:30pm 
Erev Rosh 
Hashanah 
 
 

10 
Office Closed 
 
10:00am 
Rosh Hashanah 
 
4:00pm 
Tashlich 

11 
Office Closed 
 
10:30am 
2nd Day Rosh 
Hashanah 

12 
6:30pm 
Sisterhood Board 
Meeting 

13 
 

14 
7:30pm 
Shabbat Service 

15 
9:00am  
Lay Led 
Minyan 
 

16 
9:00am 
Jewish School 
 

17 
 

18 
No School 
Office Closed 
 
7:30pm 
Kol Nidre 

19 
10:00am 
Yom Kippur 
 

20 
10:30am 
 
7:30pm 
Brotherhood 
Meeting 

21 
7:30pm 
Shabbat ALIVE  
Service 
 
 

22 
9:00am  
Lay Led 
Minyan 
 
 

23 
9:00pm 
Jewish School 
 
6:00pm 
Super Soup-Up 
Sukkot 
 
7:00pm 
Erev Sukkot 

24 
 

25 
4:15pm 
Hebrew School 
 
6:30pm 
Teen Program 
 
9th Grade 
Program 

26 
7:30pm 
TBD Board 
Meeting 

27 
12:00pm 
Lunch & Learn 
with Rabbi 
 

28 
7:30pm 
Torah Shabbat 
Service 
 
Open House 
 

29 
9:00am  
Torah Study 
 
10:30am 
Sukkot Tot 
Shabbat 
 

30 
9:00am 
Jewish School 
 
7:00pm 
Erev Simchat 
Torah 
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http://templebethdavid.org/about-us/calendar/
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Check to see if your company offers Matching Gift Contributions to employee donations.  Perhaps they can double or triple the match. 

 I would like to be contacted for information about my Will & Estate Planning, no obligations. 

Barbara Shanks Memorial Educational Enrichment Fund 
    Religious school materials & scholarships for needy students 
 

Dr. Leonard & Marjorie Brotchner Memorial    

   Campership Fund 
    Sending children to local Jewish residential camps 
 

Rabbi Henri E. Front Memorial Scholar-In-Residence  

   Fund 
   Funding for guest speakers and other programs 
 

Irma Moskowitz Fund for Lifelong Learning 
    Supplementing the educational experiences & programs at TBD 
 

Roselle & Herbert Sommer Youth Enrichment Fund 
    Providing funding for approved TBD youth projects & activities 
 

Maureen Broscow Memorial Fund 
    Providing support for TBD’s Early Childhood Learning Center 

 Caplan Family Outreach Fund 
     Programs to attract intermarried couples to Jewish life 
 

 Lynn Front Memorial URJ Campership Fund 
     Camperships for TBD students to URJ camps 
 

 Wendy Schekman Memorial Library Fund 
     Maintaining and purchasing books for the Temple library 
 

 Jarrick Family Scholarship Fund 
      Scholarships for TBD educational programs for our children 
 

 The Sheila Joseph Memorial Fund 
     Enhancing quality of life for seniors 
 

 The Morton Wedner Memorial Special Projects Fund 
    Providing funding for approved TBD special projects 
 

 The Regina B. Front Mitzvah Fund 
    General fund to provide mitzvot large and small for the Temple 

Building Fund  Torah Fund  Cantor’s Discretionary Fund 

General Fund                             ECLC Fundraising Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund       

Prayer book Fund  Brotherhood Fund Cantor Harry & Fay Newman Memorial Choir Fund  

    Sisterhood Fund      

If you are interested in sponsoring a Shabbat Oneg, the Shabbat Alive! Band, or a Synaplex in honor of your special occasion, 

please complete this form below and return it to the synagogue. If you have any questions, please call the Temple office. 

I am interested in sponsoring the following on this Date: ____________________________         
  
____ SHABBAT ONEG   $300  ____  SYNAPLEX     $180 

____ 1/2 ONEG    $150   

____ Shabbat ALIVE!  Band   $72   

 

In Memory        In Honor : ____________________________________________________________________________    
 

 By:  _____________________________________________________________   Phone ___________________________ 
 

   Check Enclosed  Charge my card: _______________________________________Exp.___________ CCV________ 

 

       Amount $___________       Signature Authorization: _____________________________________________________ 
 

Send Acknowledgement to: _____________________________________________________________________________  

     _______________________________________________________ 

6100 Hefley Street  Westminster, CA 92683     Phone 714-892-6623         FAX 714-897-5306 

TEMPLE  FUNDS  
 Please Make Checks Payable to Temple Beth David or you can donate on line:  www.templebethdavid.org/tzedakah/donate/ 

FOUNDATION FUNDS  
 Please Make Checks Payable to Temple Beth David Foundation 

LASTING LEGACIES ENDOWMENT FUND 
 Please Make Checks Payable to Temple Beth David  

Benefitting Temple Beth David 

TEMPLE BETH DAVID - DONATION FORM 


